
SB 80 -- LICENSURE OF NURSING HOME ADMINISTRATORS

Currently, the Missouri Board of Nursing Home Administrators within
the Department of Health and Senior Services must mail by April 1
of each year an application for license renewal to every nursing
home administrator whose license must be renewed during the current
year. This bill removes that requirement and specifies that the
board must notify by April 1 every person whose license needs to be
renewed during the current year.


